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For more information on the NY SAFE Act, please click here for the Governor's website.  This

site will provide you with a question-and-answer section and a fact sheet on the new law. 

Pistol license holders can protect the privacy of their personal information through a Public

Records Exemption form. For more information please click here. 

To hear Senator John DeFrancisco's comments on the NY SAFE Act, click here.

 

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/gun-control
http://www.governor.ny.gov/2013/gun-reforms-faq
http://www.nysenate.gov/press-release/gun-owners-can-protect-their-privacy-through-public-records-exemption-form
http://www.nysenate.gov/video/2013/feb/07/senator-defrancisco-discusses-ny-safe-act-your-voice


 


